Subject :hall installation

Date : Sun, 9 Nov 2008 16:33:00 +1100

Linked to :Anne Chowne

From :"Anne Chowne" <achowne@stminmib.melb.catholic.edu.au>
To . :<sgarden@dibaustralia.com.au>

Dear sam

On behalf of our school | would like to thank your workers and company for
the successful installation of our Data projector etc. in our hall

Matt and Andy were polite , accomodating and easy to approach.

Well done everyone

Regards
Anne Chowne
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